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Gary Wong

From: Janine Griffis <grifkohl@aol.com>
Sent: 05 November 2024 16:09
To: Gary Wong
Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2024/4166/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Hi, Gary. 
 
No problem.  The Forum has no comments. 
 
Janine 
 
On Tuesday, 5 November 2024 at 15:09:15 GMT, Gary Wong <gary.wong@camden.gov.uk> wrote:  

 
 
Dear Ms. Janine Griffis, 
 
Hope you are well. 
 
I just realised the consultation letter for the subject application was not sent out back in October. My sincere 
apologies for the inconvenience. 
 
Please find the attached letter and I would be grateful if you could advise your comments if any for this application 
the earliest possible. 
 
Thank you very much! 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Gary Wong 
Planning Officer 
 
Economy, Regeneration and Investment 
Supporting Communities 
London Borough of Camden 
 
Web:  camden.gov.uk 
 
5 Pancras Square 
London N1C 4AG 
 
 
 
 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email.  
 
 
 
This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is 
intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from 
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your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells you how 
we store and process the data we hold about you and residents. 


